
 

  

 

 
  

     

 

  

 

 

  

        
           

      
     

     

       
       

  

       
        
      

        

      

         
     

     

   

        

             

           
      

      
            

         
 

        
   
  
      
  

 
   
 

        
    
 
    

 
 

Our boys and girls competed in 
the North Halifax Athletics 
competition on Thursday. 

 
Our team won the competition 

by winning every event. 
 

A tremendous achievement! 
 

Roll on the Calderdale 
Championship! 

Our Talk Topic next week will be ‘Weather around the 

world’.   
 

We will talk about weather conditions and natural disasters. 

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

So far      

96.3%

 

% 

 

Next week at Ash Green Class 1C will enjoy their trip to the Abbey House Museum 
on Tuesday. Year 6 classes will host their memorable morning on Wednesday and 
invite parents to come along on that afternoon. Also on Wednesday, Reception 
children can enjoy lunch with family members. We end the week on Friday when Year 
2 classes present their class assemblies in the morning (9.05am) – Reception and KS1 
Celebrations Assemblies will be at 2.50pm – all welcome. 
 
 

The Spring Term Parents’ Evening  
is on 

MONDAY 11 FEBRUARY  
2.40 – 7.30 

Lists will go up outside classes on  

Monday 28 January 

We have a selection of trips coming up to help with our 

children’s learning. See below…  

CLASS DATE DESTINATION 

Class 3T Tues 29 January Bankfield Museum 

Year 2 Wed 13 March Knowsley Safari Park 

Reception Thurs 21 March  The Deep 

 
 

Parent Surveys will be available on the 

night. 

Extremely cold 

temperatures are forecast 

over the next week. Please 

ensure children have warm 

coats, hats, scarves and 

gloves if possible.  

 

We are also due some 

snow. School will endeavour 

to stay open. Check our app 

for updates. 

Year 6 SATs Week beg – Mon 13 May 

Y3 Residential trip Mon 13 – Wed 15 May 

Y5 London trip May 

Y6 PGL residential 20-22 May 

Leavers’ Assembly Fri 28 June 

Transition Day Fri 5 July 

 



 
     

   
    
    

 
   
     
        
     
      
 

       

            

    

     

       
        

         

   

   

      
    
      
      

     

       
      

     

       

 

   

    
       

           

        

        

      

     
       

      

          

      

  
 

  
   
   
  
   
  
 

  
 

 

 

 

Next term we have class assemblies on Friday mornings 9.05am  - all welcome. They are as follows: 
 

 

Date Class Date Class 

25 January  2C & 2O 1 February 5B & 5H 

    

8 February 6C & 6T 15 February 1W/R & 1C 

    

29 March 3H & 3T   

    
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Wednesday 30 January is the chance for Year 1 pupils to invite family members (up to 2 adults) for lunch together.  
PLEASE COLLECT A SLIP FROM YOUR CHILD’S CLASS AND RETURN AS SOON AS POSSIBLE WITH £2 PER 
MEAL. THANK YOU.  
PRE-SCHOOL CHILDREN ARE WELCOME BUT THEY MUST REMAIN THE RESPONSIBILITY OF THEIR 
PARENTS. 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 
 
 
 

 
   
    

 

 

Half Term 
Close  

Fri 15 February  

Re-open 

Mon 25 February 

   

Easter 
Close 

Thurs 12 April 

Re-open 

Mon 29 April 

   

Mon 6 May – May Day 

 

Half Term 
Close 

Fri 24 May 

Re-open 

Tues 4 June 

Mon 3 June – CLOSED FOR TRAINING DAY 

   

Summer 
Close 

Friday 19 July 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

If your child is ill and not going to attend school, can 

we ask that you ring school before 9.30am? 
 

Thank you 

 

  

 

The cost is £8 per week payable on Monday morning. 

You have the option of paying in advance for the 

month or term if you wish. This can be paid at either 

office by cash or card or over the phone by card. We 

also accept bank transfer (bank details on request).  

 

Can we request that children are either on school 

meals or bring sandwiches from home? We do not 

have the facility for children to ‘swap and change’ 

school meal patterns as food is ordered in advance by 

the catering manager.  

 

For more information please call in and speak to the 

ladies in the office. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 


